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• We suggest government considers assurance and/or third-party verification procedures to

improve the quality of information and data provided in modern slavery statements.

• As practices in this space continue to evolve, we recommend regular, ongoing statutory

reviews of the Act to ensure that Australia is at the forefront of international modern slavery

developments.

• We encourage government to promote outcomes of the Act, share reporting insights and

potential future work plans. This transparent, retrospective and prospective outlook could

assist in promoting greater confidence and engagement with the Act. Expansion and

strengthening of practical guidance will also be key to supporting businesses to improve

reporting.

• As a part of future reviews, we encourage government to consider the Act, its connections

to broader requirements of human rights and how it would be incorporated in future

sustainability reporting requirements while minimising any potential duplication.

If you have any questions about our submission, please contact Karen McWilliams (CA ANZ) at 

karen.mcwilliams@charteredaccountantsanz.com or Patrick Viljoen (CPA Australia) at 

patrick.viljoen@cpaaustralia.com.au. 
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